
Submitter: Julie Felts 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Do NOT make in person voting the standard. Voting by mail has been a very reliable 

and accurate method of casting votes in Oregon. It allows voters to thoughtfully 

research candidates and measures to be voted on, mark ballots without distractions 

or concerns about getting to a voting booth on a specific  date and time. This 

eliminates the need for hiring staffers and providing locations for voting to take place 

- saving tax dollars. Do NOT make in person voting the standard. It would cost tax 

dollars and reduce the number of voters casting ballots.  


